REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN

DOIT IN

PowerSchool
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REGISTER NOW!
DO IT INP?Y

If it seems too early to register for the 2023-2024 school year, it is not! In fact, early registration greatly benefits your student
and helps them get off to a great start in the school year. A major benefit of registering your child during the early enrollment
period is that all student registration fees are waived. When you register early, it . ..

allows students to start school on the first day of the new term.
keeps students from missing valuable instructional time.

gives students a better opportunity to select the elective classes of their choice.

This year, school registration is easier, cleaner, and takes about 10 minutes to complete. Like last year, registration is online
only. However, it is all in PowerSchool Enroliment Express. Some parents are already familiar with PowerSchool and have an
account to access, in real-time, their student’s assignments, grades, and attendance, as well as request reports, email
teachers, and more.

Parent and Student Access
to PowerSchool
The PowerSchool web address is

https://ttdistrict205.powerschool.com/public/home.html.

There is also a link on Thornton Township High School District
ACCESS TO 205’s website (http://www.district205.net/).
POWERSCHOOL

Crecate a Parent Single Sign-on Account

PowerSchool makes access to students’ information easier thanks to a single
sign-on option. It allows parents to create one account to access information
for each child in the family.

Parents of new students will receive a separate Access ID and Password
for each student from the district.

Parents of returning students will have Access IDs and Passwords from
the previous year. —

If you have for(F;lotten your student’s password, a password reset is available in
{Phowerr?chlooflr._ owever, if you have forgotten the Access ID, please get in touch with
e school office.

Once yc%u have your child’s Access ID and Password, you are ready to set up a PowerSchool
account.
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POWERSCHOOL IS EASY?

Log into PowerSchool at https://ttdistrict205.powerschool.com/public/home.html. Whether you are familiar with PowerSchool or
new, follow the instructions below to create a single sign-on account. It’s done in three easy steps.

Student and Parent Sign In

STEP 1.

Select “Create Account.”

Sign In Create Account
Create an Account

Create a parent account that aliows you to view all of your students with one account. You can
also manage your account preferences. Learn more.

% Create Account ’
) H y .
STEP 2. Enter parent’s details. STEP 2. Enter student’s details.
Create Parent Account
Link Students to Account

Parent Account Details
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The next screen will confirm that your PowerSchool account has been created. Next, log back in using your
Username and Password. This is the area you will log into on all future visits to PowerSchool, including to enroll for
the 2023-2024 school year.

The parent portal is accessible from any desktop or mobile device. Parents can log in to see their children in one
place and receive current grades, assignments, scores, attendance, schedules, and school bulletins.

The PowerSchool Mobile App can be downloaded at the Google Play or Apple App stores. The District Access Code
needed to use the mobile app is XJJN.

Student Access to Powerschool

New students will receive an Access ID and Password from your school. Returning SCHOOL
students will have an Access ID and Password from the previous year. If you have REGISTRATION
forgotten your Access ID or Password, please get in touch with the school office. CONTACT
Log into PowerSchool at https://ttdistrict205.powerschool.com/public/home.html. INFORMATION
Then, enter Access ID under Username and Access Password.
) ) _ ) Thornridge High School
The student portal is also accessible from any desktop or mobile device. Students TR-Registration@district205.net; 708-271-4411
can log in to see their grades, assignments, scores, attendance, schedules, school
bulletin, and more. Thornton Township High School
TT-Registration@district205.net
You can complete the process at home or, if you would like assistance from our Hardin.Jerome@district205.net; 708-225-4218
staff, you can use one of the registration kiosks that are located in the lobby of each
District 205 high school building. They are available Monday through Thursday from Thornwood High School
8 a.m.to 2 p.m. Please contact your child’s school to confirm that staff will be TW-Registration@district205.net; 708-339-7800

available at the time you want to arrive and to be notified of the location of the
kiosks.

Don’t wait. Register today.
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Medicadl Clearance Q & A
What is Medical Clearance?

Medical clearance is a required step of School District 205’s student registration
process. It helps the District to create a safe environment for students and staff

and ensures that students are healthy enough to attend classes and participate in
other school activities.

What do parents need for
Medical Clearance?

Parents are required to provide the following documents to their child’s school:
¢ Incoming freshman or transfer students:
e current physical e current immunization

e current dental e emergency contact
e administration of medication

¢ Senior students:
¢ proof of the meningitis vaccine

Are students required to be
vaccinated for COVID-19 Iin
order to register for school?

Currently, students are not required to be vaccinated for COVID-19

Is there a deadline for Medical Clearance?
Parents are encouraged to complete school enrollment in
PowerSchool and to provide medical clearance document no later X
than Friday, June 30, 2023. The link to PowerSchool is 7

located on the District 205 website (www.district205.net).

Who can I call for qquestions?
If you have any questions about the medical clearance

requirements, please contact:
¢ Thornwood
o Teressa Kent: 708-225-4090
o Xochitl Zambrano: 708-225-4779

¢ Thornridge
o Kenya Moss: 708-271-4479

e Thornton
o Melissa Graham: 708-225-4178
Thank you for helping District 205

to have o healthy and successful
school year.




